Energy: The team wants to prepare a document, so SMMC can facilitate any central Maine town wishing to learn more about the LED conversion option. Window Dressers has a very active web site that has improved greatly, https://windowdressers.org/ Bonnie will contact Laura Seton (WD executive director) to inquire about our assisting with the manual. We went over the proposed slides and came up with some good suggestions. Clough will make some revisions and be prepared to put them to use once the plan to move ahead in assessing local homes. No meeting date/time was established.